
  

 

 

 

   

                                                                         

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

Math’s meetings will cover place value, ordering numbers (including decimals for Y4s), 2D shape names and their properties, telling the time and date, adding 

and subtracting in the context of money and fractions of shapes and amounts. 

Math’s lessons leading up to Christmas will include teaching on the place value of 3 and 4-digit numbers, addition and subtraction and multiplication.  

Reciprocal Reading:  

‘The Boy Who Grew Dragons’ by Andy Shepherd. 

Reading for Pleasure:  

‘Dave Pigeon’ by Swapna Haddow 

We expect children to read for 5-10 minutes each day, practice is the 

only way to improve fluency of word reading.  

Children or adults can sign the reading record, which is to be returned to school 

each Thursday so that READOPOLY points can be earned. 

This term we will be writing for a range of different purposes carefully considering the needs of the audience.  We will start by writing a description of a fictional 

garden, followed by a non-chronological text linking to our project “That’s All, Folks!”.  In Autumn 2, children will be looking at traditional tales and will write a 

recount linked to the Nativity story.   Children will write sentences that include adjectives, conjunctions and complex structures which explore similes and 

onomatopoeia. They will identify different word types including adjectives, adverbs, verbs and nouns and continue to learn how to edit their own writing. 

Music: Wednesday 

Music: Wednesday 

 

Spanish: Thursday  

PE: Wednesday and Thursdays   

RE: Children will continue to take part in daily prayer following Tenten 

People: The family of God in Scripture - Where do I come from? 

Called: Confirmation: a call to witness - What does it mean to be called and chosen? 

Gift: God’s gift of love & friendship in Jesus - What’s so special about gifts? 

Year 3/4: Adventurers 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Here is what your child will be learning about 

RSE & PSHE in the Autumn term. 

You will see that the Year 4 children will be 

introduced to the term puberty and will learn 

about how their bodies will change as they 

become adults. 

During this time, Year 4 children will be doing 

other activities. 

Year 4 only 

Year 4 only 

To access the online parent platform please visit: 
https://www.tentenresources.co.uk/parent-portal/ 

Username -st-anns-s36  

Password -water-27-s36 

https://www.tentenresources.co.uk/parent-portal/

